
 
Thursday, August 27, 2009 

  
 
Public Hearings and Possible Actions Item No. 88 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Conduct a Public Hearing to receive public comment on the proposed rate and fee changes for 
the Solid Waste Services Department as part of the Fiscal Year 2009-2010 
Proposed Budget. 
 
For More Information: Tammie H. Williamson, AICP, Acting Director, 974-1997 or Sue Cooper, Financial 
Manager, 974-7759. 
 

 
 
This action requests City Council to conduct a public hearing to hear public comments on the garbage 
collection rate changes proposed in the Proposed Fiscal Year 2009-2010 Budget of the Solid Waste 
Service department. Council is scheduled to adopt the budget on September 14, 15, and 16, 2009. City 
Code Section 2-2-2 specifically requires a public hearing prior to the City Council approving any changes 
in electric, water, wastewater, and garbage collection rates.  


